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Thank you, Madame President,
Turkmenistan extends its warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of Greece to the UPR Working Group session and thanks it for a comprehensive update on the human-rights-related issues in the country.
We took note with satisfaction that Greece had ratified nearly all of the core international human rights treaties and had shown a strong commitment to cooperating with the UN human rights mechanisms.
Commending the positive steps taken by Greece to implement the recommendations from its last UPR, including the adoption of the first National Action Plan against Racism and Intolerance, for the period 2020-2023 

Turkmenistan further recommends:
1. to continue making practical steps aimed at the development of the institutional and human rights infrastructure to better implement its human rights obligations; 

2. to develop a long-term educational strategy with identified funding gaps to fully integrate all refugee and migrant children and children with disabilities in public schools;
3. to take effective measures to ensure the inclusion of persons with disabilities, particularly women with disabilities, in the open labor market.

In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Greek Government successful implementation of UPR recommendations of the 3rd cycle.

I thank you.

Geneva, 1 November 2021
